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2nd June, 2021 

 

 

Dear Families, 

As per the announcement from the state government this morning, all regional schools will reopen for learning 

from this Friday, June 4th. This is fantastic news for our entire school community! 

Restrictions ask that masks be carried at all times and worn indoors where a distance of 1.5m cannot be adhered to. 

Numbers may also be limited at assemblies and school gatherings, so for the purpose of this Friday’s assembly, we 

ask that parents do not attend. We will keep you updated on these restrictions. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our families for again taking on the challenge of remote 

learning and making the continued education of your children a priority. I would also like to acknowledge the work 

of our teachers, Learning Support Officers and other school staff who continue to support our students through their 

dedication to their work. 

Unless there are any changes between now and tomorrow evening, we will see all of our students back at school on 

Friday! 

Yours sincerely, 

Narelle Gallagher 

 


